UNIFORM INFORMATION

Archbishop Carroll High School uses Shaheen’s Uniform Store as the sole provider
of uniforms for our students. Students can continue wearing the Land’s End
uniforms for as long as they fit and are in good condition. Only uniforms purchased
through Shaheen’s or previously purchased through Lands' End will be permitted,
and all items must be embroidered with the proper Carroll logos.

The annual used uniform sale will be held on schedule pick-up day, August 3. More
details will be coming about that event over the summer. We will once again be
selling the Carroll uniform crewneck sweatshirt in the Spirit Shop. Students may
wear the crewneck or a %4 zip pullover purchased from the Spirit Shop or Shaheen’s
over the uniform polo shirt. Below are the details you’ll need to order uniforms from
Shaheen’s:

Uniforms can be purchased online
at https://www.shaheens.com/carroll_high school.html

OR

In-Store at Shaheen's Uniform Store 2656 Sharon Road, Cincinnati, OH 45241 (about
a 45 minute drive from Carroll)

Store Hours are Monday - Friday 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. and Saturday, 10:00 a.m. -
3:00 p.m.



